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December 20, 2017 

 

NOTICE RESCHEDULING WORKSHOP ON APPLICATION OF PROCEDURAL 

RULES AND APPEARING BEFORE THE COMMISSION 

(Now set for January 8, 2018, at 9:30 a.m.)  

 

Re:  Rulemaking to Make Corrections and Changes in Rules in WAC 480-07, 

Relating to Procedural Rules, Docket A-130355 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:  

   

On November 1, 2018, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a notice that it would hold a workshop on the application of procedural 

rules and appearing before the commission on December 20, 2017. Due to road closures 

caused by the December 18 Amtrak derailment, the workshop is now rescheduled for 9:30 

a.m., January 8, 2018. 

The workshop has been approved by the Washington State Bar Association for 1.25 hours of 

legal credit and one hour of ethics credit. 

Questions? If you have questions about this Notice, about the rulemaking process, or this 

rulemaking in particular, you may contact Gregory J. Kopta. He may be reached by mail at 

the address on this Notice, by email at gregory.kopta@utc.wa.gov, or by calling (360) 664-

1355. 

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary  
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